
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/15/2022 3:02:36 PM

First name: Jeannie

Last name: Bush

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I strongly disagree with the USFS determination of FONSI for the Jenny Gulch mining. The noise and

physical disruption alone will impact the wildlife in this area: elk, goshawks, smooth green snakes and black

backed woodpeckers.

 

For the human factor, we have finally gotten the gate across the closed trail off Jenny Gulch where ATVs and dirt

bikes have disrupted us since 2016  and now you want to let mining come in with trucks and equipment? When it

is stated that it would have the sound level of a running refrigerator? That does not pass the smell test one iota!

 

No Significant Impact. That tells me that the habitat, the forest, my water and the people in my neighborhood are

not significant. But we are.

 

Stop this madness. 

 

 


